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Allied Universal Celebrates Second Annual National Security Officer Appreciation Week 

 
Conshohocken, PA and Santa Ana, CA, September 15, 2016 – Allied Universal, a leading 
facility services company and the largest security force in North America, is proud to honor all 
security officers with the second annual National Security Officer Appreciation Week from 
September 18 – 24, 2016. According to the Bureau of Labor Statistics, there are over 1 million 
security officers employed in the United States.   
 
“The great work of security officers can easily be taken for 
granted as, in today’s society, a security presence has become 
the expectation,” says Steve Jones, CEO, Allied Universal. “This 
special week presents an incredible opportunity to say thank 
you and recognize security officers’ efforts to maintain safe and 
secure environments. When you see a security officer at your 
shopping mall, hospital, university, office, residential complex, 
please consider extending a thank you to them for their service.”   
 
National Security Officer Appreciation Week was established in 
2015 to recognize security officers’ many contributions to our 
daily lives. This includes contract and in-house security 
professionals across all industries. The appreciation week is also an opportunity to profile the 
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